2019 Southdown Sheep Society Field Day

and Annual General Meeting
11.00am – 3.30pm
Dear Members,

The 2019 Southdown Sheep Society Feld Day and AGM will be held on Saturday September 7th at The Barn, The Sheep Centre, Malvern, Worcestershire, WR13 6PH.

The Field Day promises to be an informative and interesting day featuring guest speakers: Phil Stocker, CEO of National Sheep Association; and Alan M Murphy DBR MSc (Appl Tox) BVMS MRCVS, Deputy Veterinary Advisor for Toxicology and Chemical Feed and Food Safety & Veterinary Investigation Officer, Animal and Plant Health Agency (APHA).
The cost of the Field Day, including lunch, is £15 per person (children 8 years and under £7.50). All members and their friends and family are most welcome. 
Please complete the form below and return to the Southdown Office.
In order to help with catering arrangements, please ensure that tickets are booked no later than August 18th 2019.
Full details of the day, including the programme and a map, will be emailed/posted to all members who have booked to attend the day. Details will also be posted on the Society website. 
There will be a fleece competition taking place during the Field Day. There is no entry fee, simply bring along one or more fleeces with a name label to place under each fleece entered. 

As usual, there will be a raffle during the Field Day, and donations of prizes would be much appreciated.

Following the success of the auction of sheep paraphernalia at previous Field Days, we shall be holding another paraphernalia auction. Donations of suitable sheep items will be welcome, please bring along on the day, or contact the Office.

Please would members who are in possession of trophies awarded last year ensure that these trophies are available for presentation at this year’s AGM.  If you are not able to bring trophies along to the Field Day, please contact the Office to arrange delivery in good time.

Yours sincerely,
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Gail Sprake

Secretary

Please complete and return the reply slip as soon as possible,

no later than August 18th 2019.

Send to The Secretary, Southdown Sheep Society, Meens Farm,

Capps Lane, All Saints, Halesworth, Suffolk. IP19 0PD

Name...............................................................................................................................

Address............................................................................................................................

.........................................................................................................................................
Contact telephone number..............................................................................................
Email................................................................................................................................

I would prefer full details to be sent to me by email / by post (please circle preferred option) 

I/We wish to purchase ...........tickets @ £15 for the 2019 Southdown Sheep Society Field Day and AGM 
(NB please inform Office of any special dietary requirements/vegetarian option)

I/We enclose a cheque for £........................     (payable to Southdown Sheep Society)

I/We have made payment via BACS [Nat West, Branch Sort code: 60-02-13 Account number: 51501376]
I/We intend to bring ...........................fleece/s for the Fleece Competition

Signed...........................................................
Date...............................................................
